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I strongly oppose this bill. The people of this state just voted this kind of thing down.  

This bill "strategic voting" is just another way for the weakest candidate in the 

opposing party's primary to increase their own party's chances in the General 

Election. If Non-Affiliated voters want a say in a primary election, it's very easy to go 

online and change their party affiliation.  

 

Please do the right thing and vote no. 

 


